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Susan Brune has been shortlisted by Chambers & Partners for an individual award at the 2018 
Chambers USA Awards in the category of Litigation: White-Collar & Government Investigations. The 
Chambers USA Awards are based on Chambers & Partners’ research for the 2018 edition of Chambers 
USA: America’s Leading Lawyers for Business and reflect a law firm’s or individual’s pre-eminence in a 
particular practice area. They also reflect notable achievements over the past 12 months including 
outstanding work, impressive strategic growth and excellence in client service. The shortlist for the 
White Collar Crime award includes nine other attorneys from across the country. The winner will be 
announced at the Chambers USA Awards Ceremony and Dinner in New York on Thursday, May 24th.
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